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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act makes laws with respect to certain health care employee work schedules and on-
call shifts. The Act makes laws with respect to hospital financial reporting and transparency. The Act
directs hospitals to report to the OHA. The Act permits the OHA to impose penalties against
hospitals that fail to comply with the law. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.5).

Imposes requirements on hospitals regarding predictive scheduling and on-call shifts.

Requires hospitals to report quarterly to the Oregon Health Authority certain hospital financial data,
including the hospital's daily cash on hand.

Requires hospitals and hospital systems operating in this state to make certain financial data
publicly available.
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